From: kevin bagshaw [

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 1:26 PM
To: Wayne Ward <Wayne.Ward@brock.ca>
Subject: Re: Sunderland Arena Project User Meeting

Hello Wayne: Sorry for the delay in this email, | was away for the March Break and then
realized | had not sent a reply after the meeting for the Sunderland Old Harvesters.

It is our opinion that we would like to see the ice surface increased to the 80' X 200’ size even
if that meant only 4 dressing rooms. For adult hockey the current size is limiting. We still play
games versus other Oldtimers teams and they do not want to come and play in Sunderland
because of the small ice surface. When we have our own team skates we play 4 v 4 to
accommodate the smaller ice surface. Our team believes an increase in the ice surface would
make the project worthwhile.

We are hopeful that this will be able to be accommodated with this project.

Kevin Bagshaw
Sunderland Old Harvesters

From: Wayne Ward <Wayne.Ward@brock.ca>
Sent: February 20, 2024 1:35 PM

To: Wayne Ward <Wayne.Ward@brock.ca>
Subject: Sunderland Arena Project User Meeting

| am scheduling a meeting of the adult user groups only for Sunderland Arena on Tuesday
March 5th at 7pm at the Sunderland Town Hall basement banquet room.

Please only have one or two members from your respective group in attendance for this
meeting.

We will only be discussing the arena renovation project during this meeting.

Please confirm receipt of this email and advise who will be attending on behalf of your
organization.

Thank you,
Wayne Ward, CMM lll, FSP, FPP, CEMC (Alt.)
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The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, LOE 1EO0

705-432-2355, Ext. 245 | 1-866-223-7668 | 705-432-
3487
wayne.ward@brock.ca | | choosebrock.ca |

letstalkbrock.ca

)

The Township of Brock has adopted a telecommuting policy, as such, you may receive emails outside of regular business
hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your normal business
hours.

This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the
intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and all copies.





